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Dear Parent or Guardian, 

On Friday 24th of January, Year 5 will be attending Sherburn High School as part of their 

‘Year 5 Taster Days’. The children will have the opportunity to engage in many activities in 

different subjects they will encounter in secondary school. These include: P.E, geography, 

performing arts and mathematics. It promises to be a great opportunity to experience what a 

high school will be like after Kirk Fenton. 

The children are being taken by bus, during normal school hours and will return before the 

end of the school day. Please could you ensure the children are on time as the bus will be 

leaving school at 09:05. 

Children are still required to wear their school uniform and have a coat with them. Please 

ensure your child has a packed lunch with them. 

Some children will also require an outdoor P.E kit. These children will be informed whether 

they will be taking part in the P.E activity and a Marvellous Me will be sent out to the parents 

of these children before Friday. 

If you have any questions, please come and speak to me before school starts or at the end 

of the day and I will be happy to answer any questions. 

Thank you. 

Mr Symes 
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